GEMINI SCHOOL OF DANCE
NEWSLETTER JANUARY 202
Dear parents,
A very Happy New Year to you all. We are back to classes and working very hard towards our show at the end of March in the Congress Theatre, Cwmbran. We really hope we can get back on stage after such a long time!
1] Show dates: Wednesday, March 30th to Saturday, April 2nd 2022. Performances will commence at 7pm. Dress rehearsal at Congress Theatre on Sunday, March 27th  [times to be confirmed], Juniors morning, Seniors afternoon.
2] Costumes: lots of costumes have been distributed already. The remainder will be given out to parents during January and February. Please put them away in a safe place. Headdresses and bits and bobs will also be given out during January and February . All costumes are on a Hire basis and many are brand new or rehashed..
3] Costume fees: should be paid by the end of January. You can pay online by instalments or by cash
.Costume fees:  Seniors 80 pounds Standard 5 up to Advanced 1.
                         Middles 60 pounds Standard 2 up to Standard 4.
                         Juniors 40 pounds pre primary up to Standard 1
4] Dance fees: Please ensure that all monthly payments are up to date and paid regularly into the Gemini account. My bank details are as follows, Gemini School of Dance, account number 27379360, sort code 30 – 96 – 26.
5] Dressing rooms and backstage: As we are living through “COVID” times we shall be strictly adhering to the Congress Theatre’s Health and Safety measures. Backstage helpers will be limited but I will ensure that all the younger pupils are “buddied up” and happy to be left with an allocated {DBS}chaperone/ helper, so that it will be a wonderful experience for all.
6] Tickets: Will be available from the Congress Theatre at the end of January and will be available online or at the theatre.
7] Show content: A short Ballet Cinderella, some Disney numbers, Musical Theatre dances, solo dances and songs. It will have lots of variety and hopefully, suit all! After the show week parents will be allocated a set of costumes to take home and return to me in the week following show week.
8] Video: The show will be filmed on Wednesday March 27th, and Saturday, April 2nd by an excellent video photographer and will be available to purchase for approximately 12 to 14 pounds. The video will only be available for viewing for Gemini parents and will not be posted on any social network platform.
9]Thursday 4pm and 5pm classes performing nights:
4pm class: Dancing Wednesday and Friday Lexi, Jack, Molly, Kiera, Halle, Martha, Amelia, Edith J, Avaya, Kiera.
4pm class Dancing Thursday and Saturday Tegan, Thalia, Evie, Ella, Millie, Annabel, Betsy, Anwen, Pippa, Ffion,
5pm class: Dancing Thursday and Saturday Ophelia, Bella, Phoebe S, Callie, Aderyn, Ffion, Phoebe M. Cerys, Clara, Ava-Jayne, Libby May, Isabella.
5pm class: Dancing Wednesday and Friday Alexandra, Martha, Raer, Libby J, Eira, Cienna, Ava, Kiera W, Isla, Chanel, Skylah, Sophia.
If Plan A goes pear shaped we hope to put on the production near the Summer, fingers crossed!
Thank you for your continued support which is greatly appreciated.   Jacqui  [ISTD; AISTD Dip]     
website: geminischoolofdance.co.uk            e mail: jacqui.everson@aol.co.uk
Mobile: 07962233396                                    Facebook: Jacqui Everson [Gemini}                                 
